ASCC Club Meeting

Date: May 13th 2008
Location: Kartbahn, Bayer’s Lake

Called to Order Time: 19:48
Number in Attendance:  17
Executive Members: 

President – Bill Anwyll

Vice President – Umberto LoPresti
Secretary – Jason Smith
Treasurer – Colin W. (absent)
Website – Gordon Sleigh

Solo Committee –

Jason Smith

George Shepard
Rally Director – Ian Pearce

Race Director – Debbie Miller

Checkpoint – Jennifer Smith (absent)

Membership Report:  
59 members
Financial Report:
None
Rally Report: 
Looking forward to a RallySprint in the fall.  Progress has been made securing roads.

Rally Cross was a huge success (mainly because Ian won)

Start is at Steele Subaru in Dartmouth, and the main part will be behind Halifax International.

About 200km and 4hrs long.  Afternoon rally.

Targa NFLD is no longer an ASN Sanctioned event.  They didn’t pay their bills and for 2008 they are running with the NLFD government.

Race Report: 
There are 3 Formula Ford licenses.
11 race licenses have been issued this year so far.

9 people for the race school.

Solo Report:
The autoslalom schedule is now official and posted on ASCC & ARMS.
There is some questions as to if a Race Instructor can teach for SoloSprint/Lapping.  Right now Pidge only has a handful of SoloSprint instructors and does not have the list of Race Instructors.

We have 25 for the May 19th event and 6 registered for the June 28th HPDS.

We need marshals at corner 2 9 tower and pit exit.

There was no PA system at the track last weekend.   Debbie is working to get something together for Monday.  Ian said they are still working on power and plumbing at AMP.
New Business:

Swap shop:

Motion to Adjourn Time:  20:34
First Motion:  Scott H.
Second Motion:  Ian P.
Jason Smith


ASCC Secretary

